
Three Men in a Boat 
 

Last Thursday, Three Men in A Boat was put on at the village hall.  A one-man show by Giles 

Shenton, it was entertaining and went down well with the audience. 

It’s the first public performance 

at the hall in over a decade and 

was organised by Jean Marc 

Grosfort and John Bradon.  The 

Village Hall committee are 

keen to see the stage back in 

use.  35 tickets were sold and, 

with bar receipts too, the event 

was more than viable.  It is 

hoped that a further 

performance can be held next 

year.  

By the way, if you are wondering how Three Men in a Boat is done as a one-man show, you 

might recall that the book is written as one man’s reminiscences of their journey. 


